

Tuesday, February 21, 2006

is the

100th day of school!!!!
To celebrate, we will have a variety of activities that focus on the number 100.

Please send 100 of one “thing” in a Ziploc-type baggie with your child on Tuesday.  

(100 pennies, 100 M&Ms, 100 paper clips,

100 Cheerios, 100 noodles, etc.)
Your child’s participation will be graded, so it is important for him/her

to bring 100 things!

If you have any questions, please send me an email or contact me over the weekend.

Thank you for your support!

Mrs. Fontana

